MEDGAR EYERS COLLEGE 1978 OCT -5 MI II: 37 ALL YES MILES OFFICE OF PRESIDENT THE THOUGHT October 3, 1978 Honorable Edward I. Koch Mayor, City of New York City Hall New York, New York 10007. Dear Mayor Koch: Mr. Richard D. Trent, President of Medgar Evers College recently sent a letter to you dated September 28, 1978 regarding the college's interest in obtaining the Peck Division of the Methodist Hospital in Crown Heights for use as a permanent campus. Due to the fact that the hospital is anxious to dispose of this property in the near future, I desire to impress upon you the feasibility of securing said property for the college because of the built-in advantages on every level..... I hope to hear from you regarding this vital matter. SC/mc cc: Mr. Richard D. Trent ...